
	
	
	
March 22, 2019 
 
Dear SMS Parents & Families: 
 
For those that attended Mass last weekend, you may recall one of the individuals we prayed 
for was Fr. John’s own father.  We are saddened to announce the passing earlier today of  
Fr. John’s father, John Edward Singler. At this time details regarding the wake and Mass are 
not available and will most likely be shared with all of us during this weekend Masses. 
 
Please keep Fr. John and his family in your thoughts and prayers during this difficult time.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Andy Carner, Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
	








